
Latest News 
 

 

Thank You Day 
 
Our churches are being invited to join in and lead the way on the first national Thank You Day. 
 
Thank You Day is taking place on Sunday 4th July, to mark the end of this phase of the pandemic 
crisis, to say thank you to everyone who helped us through, and to look forward, reminded of 
what matters and how we want to stay connected to each other in the future. 
 
The invitation to take part has been backed by several household names including the Archbishop 
of Canterbury, and is organised by Together. 
 
Together is a coalition of some of the UK’s best-known organisations, including the Church of 
England, with the aim of bringing people together and bridging divides, to help build a kinder, 
closer, and more connected society. 
 
Together offers a whole range of resources: there are copies here. 
 
For more details, visit together.org.uk/say-thank-you. 

https://www.salisbury.anglican.org/resources-library/whos-who/contacts/comms-team/working-together/thank-you-day
https://together.org.uk/say-thank-you/

